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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am resigning as customer service representative—PAP Resupply QA. Therefore, please 
accept this letter as a formal notice. As of today, January 30, 2023 I am no longer be 
employed.  

 
Working with this company has been a pleasure. iPloy has helped me a lot especially during 
the pandemic. At first, it was a struggle adjusting with the schedule but I forced myself to 
believe that I can handle the night shift. It’s been more than 2 years but I am still struggling, 
which in result, is affecting my mental and physical health. This is the main reason why I 
decided to resign from my post. I really want to prioritize my health. Additionally, I will be 
pursuing a career that relates to my degree and to get back on my regular routine. 
 
I wish iPloy the very best. I’ve learned a lot from my 2 years of working here and I am grateful 
during my stay. I already built a very good relationship with my teammates and my onshore 
manager so I am writing this letter with the utmost sadness.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything you need from my end and I appreciate your 
understanding of this matter. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Josephine B. Timtim 
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